March 18,2014

Victor A Martin Sr TO SELECTMAN TOWN OF ALLENSTOWN
RE: 3-5 Hamel Ave.

Allenstown Nh

In reference to the trash pickup. My apartment is occupied by 3 tenants who are disabled and on SS
disability. There is only two barrels of trash that is picked up 1 for the back apartments and 1 for the
front apartments. On the day they pick up recycling there is also only 1 for the back and one for the
front. Single houses on that street have more trash than there is there. A dumpster is not feasible as it
would have to be put close to the street because of the power lines. This would be an eyesore not to
mention what would happen to property values on that street. Plus I would have people putting their
trash in my dumpster where it would be close to the road and in easy access o them. Due to the fact
that the tenants cannot go to the transfer station because of health issues I feel with this small amount

of trash that the town going by can pick this up.
Sincerely, _

Victor A Martin Sr
Landlord



